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• Move all annual reporting requirement references to a new section in the plan and adjust 

reporting dates to February 15111 of the next year. 

• Modify the CIEF contribution by the Water District 378 Ground Water Association (Section 
V.1.C.2) by increasing the annual $10,000.00 contribution to an annual $20,000.00 contribution. 
Of the $20,000.00 contribution, $10.000.00 will be designated specifically tor cloud seeding 
operations. 

Section VII (page 12) of the current BWRGWMA plan states, "The Management Plan may be 
extended beyond December 31, 2024, by written consent of all the Parties and with approval by 
IDWR." Approval of a three-year extension of the BWRGWMA Management Plan, with the 
recommended adjustments, would allow the Advisory Committee to further explore options for a 
better long-term (1 Oto 15 year) management plan and provide continuity from December 31, 2024. 
The Advisory Committee respectively recommends an extension of the current plan, subject to the 
items outlined in this letter. Thank you for the opportunity to participate in these important 
deli be rations. 

Sincerely, 

Corey Allen, Sun Valley Company 

Cooper Brassy, Big & Little Wood Water Users Association {BWLWWUA) 

Rod Hubsmith, American Falls Reservoir District 2 & BWLVMVUA 

Pat McMahon, Galena Ground Water District 

Carl Pendleton, Big Wood Canal Company 
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